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SFSP 2015 Reimbursement Rates 

Summer is on it's way!  The new 2015 reimbursement rates have been announced and are posted 

on our website at http://www.isbe.net/nutrition/htmls/summer.htm.  If you have not already done 

so, it's time to start planning your program for the upcoming year.  Workshops will begin in 

March and grant opportunities will become available in April so time is of the essence.   

Registration is needed for the workshops so I will send out another email when these dates and 

locations have been posted to the website.  I will also let you know when grants have been 

posted.  If you have any questions, please let Naomi or I know.  We can be reached at 800/545-

7892.  Thanks!! 
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